
From: [REDACTED]  
Sent: 18 August 2020 18:29 
To: [REDACTED] 
Cc: [REDACTED] 
Subject: RE: Scottish First Minister phone call with Michel Barnier 

 
Dear [REDACTED] 
 
Thank you for your email. 
 
Mr Barnier is available for a call with the First Minister on Tuesday 25 at 17h00. 
Would this suit? 
 
I will send you the phone number where he can be reached after your confirmation. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
[REDACTED]  

 
European Commission 
Task Force for Relations with the United Kingdom 

BERL 5/226 
B-1049 Brussels/Belgium 

[REDACTED] 

Click here for our webpage 

 
 
 
 
 
 

From: [REDACTED]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 18, 2020 5:03 PM 
To: [REDACTED] 
Cc: [REDACTED] 
Subject: RE: Scottish First Minister phone call with Michel Barnier 

 

Dear [REDACTED] 
 
I am responding in Mike Neilson’s absence while he is on leave. I have copied 
[REDACTED], Deputy Director of the Scottish Government EU Office in 
Brussels, into this email thread. 
 
While understanding that with this week’s negotiations your time will be at a 
premium, I was wondering if you could advise on availability for a call between 
M. Barnier and the First Minister w/c 24 August. 

https://ec.europa.eu/commission/brexit-negotiations_en


 
The First Minister’s Office has advised that she would be available to speak at 
the following times next week (all times CEST): 
 
Monday:        After 16:00 
Tuesday:      After 17:00 
Wednesday: After 17:00 
Thursday:    After 16:00 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
[REDACTED] | Policy Adviser | Scottish Government EU Office 
Scotland House Brussels | Rond Point Schuman 6, 1040 Brussels | Twitter: 
@ScotlandHouseEU | Tel: [REDACTED] 
 

 
Subscribe to the Scotland House Brussels Events mailing list.  

 
 
 
From: [REDACTED]  
Sent: 14 August 2020 12:41 
To: Neilson M (Mike) <Mike.Neilson@gov.scot> 

Cc: [REDACTED] 
Subject: Scottish First Minister phone call with Michel Barnier 

 

Dear Mr Neilson, 
 
Thank you for your message to [REDACTED] concerning setting up a 
conversation between Mr Barnier and First Minister Nicola Sturgeon during 
the week of 24 August. 
 
We are checking availability and will get back to you at the beginning of next 
week.  
 
Best regards, 
 
[REDACTED] 
Task Force for relations with the United Kingdom 

European Commission 

Tel:    [REDACTED] 

 
 
https://ec.europa.eu/info/european-union-and-united-kingdom-forging-new-
partnership_en 

 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/twitter.com/ScotlandHouseEU__;!!DOxrgLBm!Rsg69WrT6F3YkJ1DFJHCZxYyq0t11HMomFDcGDLSRMhgV9pB1WNq0VQbcaLVw_OaeW_MEwUgcHQ$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/scotlandeuropa.us18.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=0467f99155be4be60eae4374a&id=81b878a014__;!!DOxrgLBm!Rsg69WrT6F3YkJ1DFJHCZxYyq0t11HMomFDcGDLSRMhgV9pB1WNq0VQbcaLVw_OaeW_MJlrODHE$
mailto:Mike.Neilson@gov.scot
https://ec.europa.eu/info/european-union-and-united-kingdom-forging-new-partnership_en
https://ec.europa.eu/info/european-union-and-united-kingdom-forging-new-partnership_en

